
   
 

Municipality of Anchorage 
Dave Bronson, Mayor 

Purchasing Department 
 

632 West 6th Ave., Suite 520 | Mail: P.O. Box 196650 | Anchorage, Alaska 99519-6650 | www.muni.org | Phone: 907-343-4590 

October 14, 2022 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 

RFP 2022P047 
 

Provide Professional GIS Services   
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
Please make the following changes to the subject project. 
 

1. Questions and Answers  
 

2. CHANGE: Due 5:00 P.M. Local Time, October 21, 2022  
 

Where any requirements of the Request for Proposal conflict with an item in an Addendum, 
the Addendum shall govern.   
 
All other terms and conditions of the Request for Proposal shall remain unchanged and in 
full force and effect. 
 
This addendum and other documents related to this project are available by visiting the 
Purchasing office website at:  

 
http://www.muni.org/Departments/purchasing/Pages/bidding.aspx 

 
If you have previously submitted a response to this project and wish to have it returned, please 
email that request to wwpur@muni.org 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Chris Hunter  
Deputy Purchasing Director  
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Addendum No. 1 
Provide Professional GIS Services  

RFP 2022047 
 

Questions and Answers: 

1. Are there incumbents filling these roles today? 

Yes 

2. Will on-site work be required?  If so, how much (general percentage)? 

It is anticipated that most work will be able to be performed off-site if needed. 
There is no on-site requirement. 

3. Is it GDIC's intent that we use the # of hours listed in the table for the Cost 
Worksheet? 

 
Yes 

 
4. On the cost worksheet, does the word 'minimal' apply to both the spatial ETL 

scripting and the development of field apps? 
 

Yes 
 

5. Is there a vendor that is currently providing or has previously provided these 
services? 

 
Yes 

 
6. Is there anticipated on-site support envisioned for this project? 

 
Possibly, but it is not a requirement that a contractor be able to provide onsite 
services. 

 
7. What is the budget for this project? 
 

The contract is for up to $250,000 per year (between both selected 
contractors), however, it is not likely that the annual contract amounts 
(between both selected contractors) will exceed $160,000. 
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